
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police 

DATE:     November 25, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Ordinance No. 1495-24 Amending Tualatin Municipal Code 8-1-252 to Add an Additional 
Street (SW 96th Drive)  
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
At the November 12th City Council Meeting the Council considered the addition of a Parking Permit Zone on 
SW 96th Drive at the request of the residents.  The Council did not approve the Ordinance change 
unanimously.  The Ordinance returns for additional Council consideration. 

Tualatin Municipal Code Ordinance Number 8-1-252 related to Residential Parking Zones would be modified 
to include the following if adopted tonight: 

The addition of SW 96th Drive as a street with school days zones.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Ordinance 1495-24 TMC 8-1-252 Residential Parking Zones (with changes) 


